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Belonging Together, Growing Together, Succeeding Together 

Exciting News: New Timber Trail Coming Soon! 
 
We are thrilled to share that the installation of our new timber trail at Albert 
Primary School is set to commence from tomorrow [16th October] with 
scheduled work running across the half-term break. [Weather Permitting] 
 
Last term our pupils held surveys amongst their peers to select equipment for 
their playground designs; which were then presented to the PTA trustees. This 
exciting addition will provide our children with a fantastic opportunity for out-
door play and physical activity.  
 
A huge thank you to the Supporters of Albert Primary School 
for their generosity and commitment to enhancing our 
school's facilities.  
 
 
We can't wait to see the smiles on our pupils' faces as they explore and enjoy 
this brilliant renewed resource!  
 
 

 

Please take extra care when accessing the lower yards  
whilst contractors are onsite. 


